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AAHOA Celebrates GSA's Decision to Raise Per Diem Rates for Federal
Travelers as a Victory for Hoteliers

ATLANTA, GA, August 20—AAHOA (Asian American Hotel Owners Association)
commends the U.S. General Services Administration's (GSA) recent decision to raise
the per diem lodging and meal rates for federal employees. This move represents a
win for the hotel industry and the 20,000 AAHOA Members who own and operate
more than 60% of the nation's hotels.

The GSA announced that for fiscal year 2025, the daily lodging rate for federal
employees traveling within the continental United States will increase from $107 to
$110. Additionally, the standard meals and incidental expenses (M&IE) rate will rise
from $59 to $68, with M&IE tiers for non-standard areas adjusting to $68-$92 from
the previous $59-$79 range.

AAHOA Chairman Miraj S. Patel highlighted the importance of this increase: "With
government travel being a significant contributor to hotel revenue, it's crucial that
federal per diem rates are aligned with the economic pressures hotels face today,
including persistent inflation and the widespread labor shortages across the
country."

AAHOA has been a steadfast advocate for fair and reasonable per diem rates.
Previously, it pushed for the freeze of rates to FY2021 levels during FY2022 to support
the hotel industry's recovery from the COVID-19 pandemic. This latest rate increase
by the GSA is a positive step forward in recognizing the needs of the hospitality
sector.

"By raising these rates, the GSA is not only supporting our industry but also boosting
the broader economy, including restaurants and other local businesses that benefit
from government travel spending," said AAHOA President & CEO Laura Lee Blake.
"This decision will have a lasting impact on the ability of hotels to continue delivering
exceptional service to federal employees and all travelers."

###

About AAHOA
AAHOA is the largest hotel owners association in the world, with Member-owned properties
representing a significant part of the U.S. economy. AAHOA's 20,000 members own 60% of the hotels in
the United States and are responsible for 1.7% of the nation’s GDP. More than 1 million employees work
at AAHOA Member-owned hotels, earning $47 billion annually, and member-owned hotels support 4.2
million U.S. jobs across all sectors of the hospitality industry. AAHOA's mission is to advance and protect
the business interests of hotel owners through advocacy, industry leadership, professional
development, member benefits, and community engagement.

https://www.gsa.gov/about-us/newsroom/news-releases/gsa-releases-fy-2025-conus-per-diem-rates-for-federal-travelers-08162024

